
 

  
 
 

MILANO SAN SIRO JUMPING CUP 2022 
 

The second edition of Milano San Siro Jumping Cup will be the star of Milan’s summer from 24 

to 26 June 2022. The spectacular three days of show jumping competitions - a 4* CSI at the Snai 

San Siro Racecourse - will be open to the public free of charge. 

Milan, 2022 April 28th - The second edition of Milano San Siro Jumping Cup will be the star of 

Milan’s summer from 24 to 26 June 2022. This edition - a CSI 4* that has risen in level compared 

to the three stars of the debut, will be a preview of the great appointment with the 2023 European 

Championships. The team of organizers, Snaitech together with RCS Sports & Events, new partner 

of the event, has decided to launch the hashtag #1horse1world4you connected to 

#1horse1world: which means the horse is at the center of everything regardless of the sporting 

discipline. The public will have free access to attend the competitions of the Milano Jumping Cup 

2022. 

"I remember the pain we all felt last year when we had to deny access, in compliance with the 

pandemic regulations, to lovers of horse riding and outdoor sports, to whole families, to groups of 

friends. We want the MJC to be a weekend of celebration in Milan's renewed event season, which 

is why we have decided to open the doors of the Hippodrome free of charge to the public," said 

Snaitech CEO, Fabio Schiavolin creator and organizer of the MJC.  

The audience will play the starring role in the Milano Jumping Cup 2022 and will be able to enter 

for free until seats will be available.  
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